
Friday 10th March 2023 

Chapel Chat 
The weekly news from Chapel St Leonards Primary School 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

This week has been a week full of sports and activities. Our Year 5 and 

6 children have attended indoor athletics and the Barclay’s ‘Let’s Play’ 

girls football event. I love how our children excel in these  

opportunities, demonstrating resilience, teamwork and unity.  

The teachers are looking forward to Parent’s Meetings next week - if 

you haven’t booked on yet, please log onto eSchools and book your 

place. If you are having difficulty, please contact the school office who 

will be happy to help. 

Myself and the governors are looking forward to seeing you there. 

 

 

 Let’s learn together during Science Week 

During Science Week next week, children will be  

exploring a range of scientific skills. One of the activities 

they will be doing it creating a “Flappy Fish” and we 

would love for you to come along on Friday at 2pm 

and create one with your child to enter into the grand 

final. 

Who will win? Adults or Children? 

 

Careers Fair - can you help? 

On Thursday 30th March, we are hoping to run a Careers Fair for our 

children. We are looking for professionals from as many professions as 

possible: plumbers, hairdressers, gardeners, business owners and  

everything else in between. If you think you could support us or know 

Diary Dates 

Tuesday 14th and Thursday 16th March 

Parents Meetings 

*** 

Friday 17th March 

Parent’s vs Children Science Event—2pm 

*** 

Friday 24th March 

Y3/4 rearranged Beach Schools 

Attendance this week, who is 

close to our 96% target? 

Rec: 87.69% 

Y1: 98.12% 

Y2: 94.71% 

Y3: 94.67% 

Y4: 96.54% 

Y5: 93.67% 

Y6: 95.17% 

Well done Year 1 

Issue 178 

Recommended Read 

 

Musical Success 

Well done to Music Club who are 

working hard on their drumming 

skills this week using the djembe 

drums. 



Learning Around School 

Chapel Champions 

 

  Achievement Award Values Award 

Reception Charley Belle for amazing work on making 10 us-

ing a ten frame. 

Ruby (leadership) for being able to show others what 

they need to do in a kind and caring manner. 

Year 1 Myles for creating compound sentences using a 

conjunction. 

Reggie (resilience) for persevering with his writing. 

Year 2 Zachary   for  amazing  maths  work  when       

calculating groups of 10. 

Chloe. B (leadership) for leading a phonics group with 

confidence. 

Year 3 Lacie for her fantastic recall and illustrations of 

Hindu symbols. 

Jacob (ambition) for achieving his goal in TT Rockstars. 

Year 4 Joseph for some fantastic work as we begin our 

unit on decimals. 

Blake (safety) for being safe (and fair) during team 

games in PE and at break times. 

Year 5 Bella for her enthusiasm and extra learning all 

about our Science work on space and our solar 

system. 

Marley (leadership) for her ‘can do’ attitude at football 

and ‘getting stuck in.’ 

Year 6 Harry for his brilliant start to Area and Perimeter 

in Maths! 

Maisie T (resilience) for her amazing resilience during the 

Football Festival. 


